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Proposed Use of Community Development Block  
Grant – Coronavirus Third Round Allocation (CDBG-CV3) 

 
The City of Redmond is proposing to allocate approximately $392,857 in CDBG-CV3 funds to 
the following projects in response to COVID-19 related food insecurity, housing instability, and 
demand for emergency shelter. All projects are consistent with the objectives and policies of the 
King County Consortium Consolidated Housing and Community Development Plan for 2020-
2025 and with federal regulations.  
 

• $97,859 for mental health services provided by Youth Eastside Services. CDBG-CV 
funds will support the increase in demand from Redmond residents for services due to 
the pandemic that are provided at 999-164th Ave NE, Bellevue, WA. 

• $40,000 for supplemental food for seniors. CDBG-CV funds will support purchases of 
food for isolated seniors through the Redmond Senior Center program operated from 
15670 NE 85th St, Redmond, WA. 

• $115,712 for emergency shelter through Sophia’s Place, 3032 Bellevue Way, Bellevue. 
CDBG-CV funds will support expanded shelter services for single adult women, in 
response to COVID-19. 

• $100,000 for services supporting housing stability and prevention of homelessness. 
CDBG-CV funds will be used to solicit proposals to address the upcoming eviction 
moratorium cliff for Redmond residents.  

• $39,286 for City of Redmond, CDBG-CV Program Administration provided from 15670 
NE 85th St, Redmond, WA. CDBG-CV funds will be used to administer the City of 
Redmond’s CDBG-CV program activities. 

 


